Mr. Mou Hui King, 1240 S. 77th St., West Allis 14, Wiso.

Dear Mou Hui:

Fred Ellsworth conveyed to me your very nice greeting and complimentary remarks, and I assure you I appreciate them very much.

It was very nice of Bill Chandler, Marquette's coach, to say the things he did. Bill coached in our conference for a number of years, having been at Iowa State College seven to ten years back in the twenties. He has been very successful at Marquette, and I am glad to see him doing so well.

I am sending you a copy of our last month's Jayhawk Rebounds and trust that there will be something in it that you will enjoy. I am sure you will remember some of the boys.

Fred tells me that you are expecting to be on the campus some time in March and we will be very happy to say hello to you.

With all good wishes for your continued success, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH